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l*4 NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISslONe 't
j WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

d 4 3373DOCKET NO. 70-8

Battelle Columbus Laboratories
ATTN: Harley L. Toy

Licensing Coordinator
505 King Avenue -
Columbus, Ohio 43201

Gentlemen:

Enclosed is a copy of our March 8,1979 letter requesting a $6900
fee for the review of your security t-aining and qualification plan.

:

As of this date we have not received the fee. Please remit within
15 days from the date of this letter. Payment should be made to
the U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission and mailed to my attention.

~ Sincerely,

- ALJ lAE.
ougJa3 Weiss

Lig4ns Fee Management Branch
Silve'r Spring Office
Office of Administration

Enclosure:
Letter 3/8/79
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